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Connect with your PTA!

Our future is
B R  G H T

~President's Hello~
Welcome back!  On behalf of the PHES PTA, we are excited for this new school

year.  Last year, we were able to reset and make great strides and improvements. 
 This year, we have just as many fun and exciting things planned for our students,

and we appreciate your continued support.  We could not do it without our
amazing PHES families.  The future is bright at PHES!             ~Leigh Glenn

 A big THANK YOU to our August Volunteer of the Month:
SARAH LEWIS

Join the PTA!  Membership is $10 and earns you an entry into the
drawing on 8/18 for a $25 Amazon gift card, and for the drawing on 8/25
for the Igloo cooler filled with goodies!  Scan here to sign up!

August Events
15 - PTA Board of Directors Meeting 6:30pm
30 - Homeroom Representative Orientation 7:45am
30 - Volunteer Orientation 8:30am

Looking ahead
Sept 1 - CFA Biscuit Sale 7:00am
Sept 8 - Bike Night 6:00pm

Pleasant Hill Elementary PTA      
phespta.sc
PHES_PTA     
pleasanthillelempta@gmail.com

Ways to
Give Back!

In the community section of
LowesFoods.com, select
"Back2Schools" and then
'Cart to Class' to choose
PHES as your school to
receive rewards.

Download the Box Tops app, shop
as you normally would, then
simply scan your store receipts to
find participating products.  The
app will automatically credit your
school's Box Top earnings online.

Show your spirit with the PHES Spirit Rock Fundraiser!
Step 1: Go to our
website and please
read all of the
guidelines carefully.

Step 2: Scan the QR code,
click on the Rock Signup page
to reserve the date and to pay
the $20 reservation fee.
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Family Photo Wall
We'd love for your family to join our Family Photo Wall!  Simply

send in a 4x6 photo or email your photo to
pleasanthillelempta@gmail.com and your family photo will be

proudly displayed on the Photo Wall!

THANK YOU to our 2023-2024 Platinum Sponsors!

Thank you to our Gold Sponsors!

Want to be featured on our social
media outlets or have a banner on

the front fence?  Contact us at
pleasanthillelempta@gmail.com!

Biscuit Sale

Friday, Sept. 1st, 7am-7:45am
*No minimum pre-order amount*

$3.50 each (while supplies last)
Cash/Check


